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GJW Executive Secretary.

Faithfully yours,

McGill University, Montreal 

Phone Marquette 9181
PUBLISHERS OF THE

’the MCGILL news”

December 5, 1929.

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:
On behalf of the Graduates * Society 

may I extend to you our congratulations on this anniversary of 
your birthday, with which is coupled our very best wishes for 
your continued health and happiness.

We appreciate very much the consider­
ation you are giving to the aims and activities of the Graduates* 
Society.
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